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Council Meeting Highlights March 20, 2024 

The College of Audiologists and Speech-Language Pathologists of Manitoba protects and serves the 
public by regulating and ensuring competent, safe, ethical practice of audiologists and speech-
language pathologists in Manitoba. 

Items of Note to Registrants as of March 20, 2024 

By-Law Recommendations for AGM Approval 
• By-law changes by Council will be placed on the CASLPM website for registrant review in advance of 

the AGM. 
 
Changes to Council Election Cycle 

• Changes to the CASLPM Council election cycle for registrants have been approved for confirmation 
by registrants at the AGM. Information is available on the CASLPM website. 

 
Claiming the AGM as Indirect Hour for Continuing Competency 

• Council approved a proposal that allows registrants to claim one hour for attendance at the AGM 
towards indirect continuing competency hours. 

 
Practice Directions for Review 

• The Practice Advisory Committee (“PAC”) is completing the review of Practice Directions on 
Supervision and revising the Telepractice (Virtual Practice) Guidance document. 

https://caslpm.ca/about/governance/

